
Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Cc: 

Antonia Hover on behalf of Records Clerk 
Friday, September 3, 2021 4:55 PM 
'Ellen Schorr' 
Consumer Contact 

CORRESPONDENCE 
9/3/2021 
DOCUMENT NO. 10112-2021 

Subject: RE: Tell the PSC Why They Need to Keep Your Power Bill Low 

Good Afternoon, Ms. Schorr. 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20210015, and forwarding them to 
the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 

Thank you! 

roni Hover 
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'PV10V\,e: (S'SO) 4i3-b4b7 

From: e_schorr=bellsouth.net@mg.gospringboard.io <e_schorr=bellsouth.net@mg.gospringboard.io> On Behalf Of 

Ellen Schorr 
Sent: Friday, September 3, 2021 4:41 PM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Tell the PSC Why They Need to Keep Your Power Bill Low 

Dear Commissioner 

I am old enough to remember the good old days when PSC members acted for the benefit of 
the public, as PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION suggests. I hope you will also recall that 
and not allow FPL to take advantage of those customers who are now struggling to get their 
bills paid. You might also consider suggesting that they spend less on advertising to a captive 
audience with no other power vendors to switch to. Perhaps then they could afford all the 
upgrades they need without hurting investors. 

Thank you, 

Ellen Schorr 
8731 NW 19TH ST 
PEMBROKE PINES FL, 33024-3304 
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